
Free COVID Testing: 
Opt-In / Opt-Out 

 
With COVID-19 and its variants still circulating, our school district understands the challenges of having 
maintaining and open and safe environment to learn.  Having a sick child brings on multiple challenges 
for parents, their family, and the district at large. With that awareness, we would like to help break 
down some of those obstacles by offering students the convenience to be tested for COVID-19 at school, 
100% for free.  
 
We will have rapid COVID-19 testing available, with PCR test follow-ups to confirm any positive results, 
for those who choose to be tested. These rapid tests are lower nasal test and will not cause pain or 
discomfort. They are not the old test that are preformed deeper into nose.  If you would like this as an 
option for your child, written consent must be obtained before testing can occur.   
 
 
A copy completed of this form MUST BE RETURED by the next school day.  Please help us reach our goal 
of 80% of students in our district being tested on a weekly basis.  It is only at that level we can be 
confident of catching outbreaks early and keeping our schools, extra-curriculars and sports open and 
safe.  
 

Check One 
 
______ YES, I would like to enroll my child in the free, noninvasive, COVID-19 testing program. Please 
sign and return this form 
 
 
______ NO, I do not wish to enroll your child in testing.  I understand that by checking this box I am 
opting out of the testing program.  
 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact a District Nurse at one of the following numbers: 

• 662-207-9314 
• 662-207-2134 
• 662-207-4517 
• 662-207-2459 

 

Student Name (please print):           Grade:     

Parent/Legal Guardian Printed Name                  Parent/Legal Guardian Signature                  Today’s Date 

                         


